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Immediate Release 
 
 

Hudson County Board of Commissioners approved an 
agreement with the Hudson County Schools of 
Technology for allocation by the County of Hudson for 
American Rescue Plan Act Funds received by Hudson 
County, totaling $260,000  
________________________________________________________________________ 
Hudson County- The Hudson County Board of Commissioners approved an agreement 
with the Hudson County Schools of Technology for allocation by the County of Hudson 
for American Rescue Plan Act Funds received by Hudson County, totaling $260,000. 
 
The County has been advised that it will receive $130,694,069 in stimulus funds pursuant 
to the Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery Plan Act also known as the American 
Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (the “ARP”).  
 
The ARP funds will be used for the benefit of Hudson County and its municipalities and 
eligible agencies to combat the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
The Hudson County Schools of Technology (the “School”) has advised that there is a 
project the School wishes to undertake at its various campuses which will enhance the 
safety measures by the School in order to combat the impact of the COVID-19 virus and 
which would also be eligible for funding through the use of ARP funds.  
 



The project identified by the School envisions the installation of UV room sanitizers in 
classrooms and active spaces throughout the School buildings (the “Project”).  
 
The School has advised the County that the cost to undertake the Project will exceed 
$500,000.   
 
Board Chairman Anthony Vainieri and the Hudson County Board of Commissioners 
wishes to support the School in connection with the Project by supplementing the funding 
already identified by the School by allocating the sum of TWO HUNDRED SIXTY 
THOUSAND DOLLARS, ($260,000.00) to the School from the ARP funds received by 
the County.   
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